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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

March 14, 1983
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' I' ) @ \ 7 1983 :

Mr. John T. Collins i \ mj
Regional Administrator L L--- "

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission _i
Region IV --

~

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Regulatory Response and Commitment
Control Program Status Report

Gentlemen:

This is our second monthly report on the progress of the Regulatory Response
and Commitment Control Program. It is a reiteration of the status report
provided to Messrs. John Collins and James Gagliardo during their visit to
our Little Rock offices on March 9, 1983. We would like to take this
opportunity to again thank the NRC representatives for attending the
briefings on the status of our various improvement programs given in
followup to Mr. John Collins' letter of March 4, 1983, (0CNA038302).

We have enclosed a copy of the agenda for the March 9th meeting and the
current best estimate schedule for the Regulatory Response Program which was
presented at that meeting. In brief, the Regulatory Response Program is
progressing on schedule and we believe is achieving the results desired by
the NRC and AP&L. Followi1g is a discussion of progress on each item we are
required to report on.

1. Verification of implementation of comments made since January 1,
1979.

Review of open items is continuing. We have identified that
thirteen of the remaining forty-five items are associated with
fire protection, and final disposition of these items will depend
on the currently ongoing evaluation of our fire program submittal
by the NRC. Action on the other items is proceeding with a target
completion date of May 1, 1983, as shown on the enclosed schedule.
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2. Procedure revision and commitment tracking.

Procedure drafts continue to be prepared and undergo internal
review. This effort is also continuing on schedule. As other
regulatory response items are being completed, personnel resources
are being assigned to address the passive commi', ment tracking
issue.

3. Priority scheme for nuclear regulatory issues.

We hu e developed an initial scheme for setting priorities for
addressing regulatory requests. We plan to test the effectiveness
of the scheme by applying it to items we currently have ongoing.
We will then modify the scheme as appropriate.

Oc next status report will be issued on April 14, 1983.
9

Very truly yours,

/

John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing

JRM: RR: sc
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COLLINS /GAGLIARD0 MEETING
WED., MARCH 9, 1983

8th FLOOP. CONFERENCE ROOM
'9:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

AGENDA

9:45 ' Energy Supply Organization Changes9:30 -

9:45 - 11:45~ Proposed Rule on Fitness for Duty of
Personnel with Unescorted Access to
Protected Areas

11:45 - 12:00 AN0 Security Sy.; tem Status

1:00 LUNCH12:00 -

2:00 Regulatory Response Program1:00 -

3:00 00MTRAC and FSAR2:00 -

3:15 Annunciator Program3:00 -

3:45 Drawing Control3:15 -

*
4:00 Wrap-up3:45 -
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REGULATORY COMMITMENT CONTROL

INTERIM ACTIONS

. Interim Guidelines
1982 5/1/83

i l i

. COMTRAC Monitoring

1982 4/1/83
; I

FOLLOWUP ACTIONS

. Discrepancy Closecut

1982 5/1/83

i ;

: . Licensing Procedure Upgrade
1982 5/1/83

I i

. Priority Scheme- .

1982 7/1/83

i i

. Passive Commitment Tracking
A) Needs Evaluation.*

3/1/83 8/1/83
'

i i

B) Implementation
8/1/83 2/1/84
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